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From: PJ Grosfeld (CEH) [pj@ceh.com.au]
Sent: Friday, 9 August 2013 12:32:42 PM
To: Lithgow City Council

Subject: Draft LEP 2013

Attention: Mr Roger Bailey, General Manager.
Dear Roger,

| have had a quick review of the Draft Lithgow LEP 2013 and associated mapping. At this stage, |
have no significant issues with the proposed documents.

Regards,

Peter-John Grosfeld
Property Manager, B.SURV (UNSW), MIS (NSW)

CRAVEN, ELLISTON & HAYES (LITHGOW) PTY LIMITED

Consulting Land, Engineering & Mining Surveyors aBn 68 056 544 551

'‘Astrolabe’ Rutherford Lane Lithgow NSW 2790 Australia

Telephone: 02 63512281 Facsimile: 02 63521339 Email: pj@ceh.com.au Web: www.ceh.com.au
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